
 

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 
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C4 is excited to have students back in person for the 2020-2021 school year!  
Teachers are following recommendations to keep students safe, including getting outside as much as possible, 

while covering necessary curriculum.    
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C4 welcomes Rachel Huber as the Advanced Child Development teacher.   
 

Rachel is a 2020 graduate of Ball State University and has spent a great deal of time 
working in daycares and preschools gaining skills to equip her for this role.  
Rachel credits her high school FCS teacher for her interest in this career.   

She is looking forward to building relationships with students this year!  
In her free time, Rachel enjoys spending time with her husband of 3 months and 

going on walks. 
 

Mrs. Huber is wasting no time introducing her 
students to the realities of infant care.  Last week 

students began caring for “Baby Think It Over.”  
Advanced Child Development students will care for 

these babies who are programed to cry when they are 
hungry, need a fresh diaper, or just want to be held.  

Freshmen Taylor Scott (left) and Josie Havenaar 
(right) are pictured learning how to handle the babies 

before having the responsibility of caring for them 
over the weekend. 

• Pictured left, Intro to Construction student Emmit Romine 
(10) uses a transit to measure depth and distance. 

• Criminal Justice I & II students practice formation and 
marching, above. 

• At right, Principles of Biomedical Science students Weston 
Romine (11) and Caitlyn Smith (10) measure blood  
splatters. 
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